
From: Sarah Walker  
Sent: Wednesday, September 06, 2017 5:07 PM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone; Robertson, Robert N -

FS 
Subject: TAR comments 
Attachments: WWATARcomments.pdf 
 

Here you go Rob. Sorry it's so late. I appreciate the flexibility though! Hope it's of some help.  

--  

Sarah Walker 

 

Wyoming Wilderness Association 

304.456.4981 (office) 

 (cell/voicemail) 

 




